
ERAMSUS+  PROJECT  PROGRAMME 

CREATIVE EUROPEAN SCHOOL 

 C.L.I.C.K. 

CASTELBUONO MEETING 

23rd - 29th OCTOBER 2016  

 

 

On 23rd October there was, at F. Minà Palumbo School in Castelbuono, an 

international meeting of our Erasmus+ Project: Creative European School 

C.L.I.C.K. Six countries have taken part to this event: Lithuania, Spain, 

Greece, Portugal ,Romania and Italy. 

Our school gave us the opportunity to participate to this fantastic experience. 

We was very excited to host other people that live in different places in  

Europe. 

 The students and the teachers arrived in Castelbuono in the late evening, 

and we looked  forward  to host them , in fact we was so happy ,especially for 

the first night.  

During the 5 days of the meeting, we have done a lot of  interesting activities, 

like our Sicilian laboratories. We have made a Sicilian sweets laboratory of 

“Frutta Martorana” (typical Sicilian sweets), and it was so funny, because then 

we ate them. 

Besides,we have made a Musical instruments game with the music teachers. 

Me and the other students of my school  played some songs with the 

recorder, while the others guys played differents instruments between them.  

It has been a fantastic laboratory. 

Another day we created the “Carti Rizzi”, another laboratory in which we have  

made a poster with the Carti Rizzi, a typical Sicilian activity of Castelbuono  

and we took some photo of them. 

 

In the days following we visited the most important monuments of 

Castelbuono, like the Castle of Ventimiglia; a medieval castle which 

rappresents the symbol of the Town, the Clock tower and the Mother church 

of Castelbuono.  

During this fantastic week, we visited different places in Sicily. The first one 

was Aidone . There we visited the Greek Sicilian town of Morgantina, called 



the “Sicilian Pompei”, and  there we made a project activity that’s a practical 

demonstration how to create a mosaic . It was very funny and interesting. 

Besides, in the Country, we visided the archaeological Museum of 

Morgantina, and then , we did a multimedia tour at the Geo Park and in the 

Roman “Villa Del Casale”. After that, we visited the historical town center of  

Piazza Armerina. 

Another town we visited was Isnello . There we followed an Astronomy lesson 

about our solar system in the Astromic Observatory and Planetary , called 

“Gal Hassin”. After that we visited the town center of Cefalù and the 

Cathedral . Everything was very interesting .  

The last night, in our school, there was a Dance show and the farewell dinner 

with typical Sicilian food cooked by the students’ parents. That was the most 

exciting night of all. It was  at the same time a moment of  joy and sadness, 

because it was the time where we saygoodbye. 

I’ll never forget this amazing experience, which gave me the opportunity to 

meet fantastic guys. 

 

 


